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August 31, 2023 SEP 06 20

To Dobbs Ferry Tree Commission:

We plan to have trees removed at our house on 14 Lewis avenue Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522.
Upon removal of those trees, we will plant a total of 8, 8 to 10 foot Arborvitaes.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Timothy Philp / Jennifer Spina — Philp

14 Lewis Avenue

Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522



